
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PSC SETS PUBLIC HEARING DATE ON  

KEYSTONE XL PIPELNE APPLICATION 

 

LINCOLN, APRIL 5, 2017 — The Nebraska Public Service Commission has issued an Order 

entering the Case Management Plan, including Notice of Public Hearing in the OP-0003 

Keystone XL Pipeline Application. 

The Public Hearing will be held beginning at 9:00 a.m., CDT, Monday, August 7 and continuing 

through Friday, August 11 at The Lincoln Marriott Cornhusker Hotel in Lincoln. The hearing 

will begin at 9:00 a.m., each day. 

The Order entering the Case Management Plan was sent to the parties of the proceedings. Notice 

of the Public Hearing contained in the Order will be published in accordance with the Major Oil 

Pipeline Siting Act. 

The Case Management Plan containing information on the Public Hearing can be found by 

clicking the Orders link on the KXL Pipeline Information page of the PSC website. ### 

 

Contact:  
Deb Collins- Public Information Coordinator  

(402) 471-0226 

deb.collins@nebraska.gov 

 

http://www.psc.nebraska.gov/natgas/Keystone/Orders/2017.04.05.OP-0003.HO%20Order%20Adopting%20CMP%20&%20Not%20of%20Hrg.pdf
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